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HOPEWELL

Hopewell Avenue Public School Community Connection
December 20, 2024

Hello Hopewell Families,

As we wrap up 2024, we would like to wish you all a wonderful winter break.

This season is a time for reflection and renewal, and we hope that, whatever your
traditions or celebrations, you find moments of joy, rest, and meaningful
connection with those closest to you.

We look forward to coming back together again in January.

As always, #HAPShots capturing some of this week’s highlights can be found at
the bottom of this message.

Have a wonderful weekend.
Sincerely,

Andrea White & Sandy Miller
Proud Hopewell Administrative Team



Happy Holidays from Your Hopewell Office and Custodial Team

Nicole Ashby (Custodian), Sandy Miller (Vice Principal), Paula Bouterakos (Office
Assistant), Sarah Matthews (Office Assistant), Andrea White (Principal), Yanka Petrova
(Office Administrator), Andy Black (Chief Custodian)

Important Dates

Jan. 6- Back to School!

Jan. 14- School Council Meeting

Jan. 24-PA Day (No school for students)
Jan. 30- Kinder Information Night




#HAPShots


















